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November 22, 2011 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I 


Attn: Director, Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 


475 Allendale Road 


King of Prussia, P A 19406 


OJo31Bt5'O 
Subject: Notification of Temporary Job Site, License 20-31340-01 

Dear Ms. Modes: 

Shaw Environmental and Infrastructure, Inc. intends to perform licensed work activities at the following location 


on December 8, 2011: 


Bed Bath & Beyond Store #0621 


835 Queen Street 


Southington, CT 06489 


Work activities will consist of removal and packaging of two suspected damaged tritium exit signs, collection of 


smear samples to assess potential levels of tritium contamination, and pre-emptive decontamination. Based on 


experience at similar sites, potential removable tritium contamination levels are expected to be 1,000 dpm/100cm2 


or less. All wastes from the sampling and decontamination activities will be packaged along with the potentially 


damaged signs for return shipment to the manufacturer. 


The point of contact for this work is the Project Radiation Safety Officer, John Hackett, CHP (720.554.8232 


office; 303.589.7217 cell; john.hackett@shawgrp.com). 


Thank you for consideration of this request. Please contact John or Claire Doherty (617.589.6750) with any 


additional questions. 


Sincerely, 

~:t,h~HP'REA
Director-Environment, Safety, Health & Quality 


Shaw Environment & Infrastructure, Federal 


Please Reply To: Mark Somerville 


Phone: 805-441-6747 


E-Mail Address:mark.somerville@shawgrp.com 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of YOuGplication dated 

),/el lJ db II ,and to inform you that the initial processing which 

includes a~+;zst:~ev~w h(~O :573QO _() I ) 
Ell ThlJwere no 1dmmistr£ive omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number ~7' 4XJ 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely, 
(6·96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


